MidCoast Community Council
P.0.Box 64 Moss Beach, CA 94038

June 10, 1994

The Honorable Ted Lempert
San Mateo County Board of Supervisors
Redwood City, CA 94063

Dear Supervisor Lempert:
The members of the MidCoast Community Council wish to congratulate
you for your well-deserved victory in your re-election to the Board of Supervisors.
We also take this opportunity to thank you for your support to the residents
of the Midcoast, and for the assistance provided by you and your staff to the
MidCoast Community Council. These efforts have been essential in enabling the
council to function effectively as a representative body.

We look forward to continue working together with you during your
upcoming term of office.

Sincerely,

Angela Meyer
Council Chair

cc: MCC



